Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 4:11 PM

To: 'Scott'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Certficate of Disposal, Foothill Mini Mart, Drum Removal, 6600 Foothill Blvd,
Oakland

Scott,

Thank you for the disposal document. Please verify and state that all remaining investigation, remediation, and well
destruction derived wastes have been removed from the site and upload your verification letter to the Alameda County
Environmental Health (ACEH) ftp and State Water Resources Control Board’s (State) Geotracker websites.

If you have not already done so, please upload the disposal document to the ACEH and State Geotracker websites.

I will accept the well destruction report once | receive notice that the uploads were successful.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Scott [mailto:SBittinger@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 10:28 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Certficate of Disposal, Foothill Mini Mart, Drum Removal, 6600 Foothill Blvd, Oakland

Attached is the information you requested for this site. Unless there is anything else that you require, please accept the
well destruction report into GeoTracker.

From: Joseph Clatterbuck [mailto:iwm-pm1@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 9:35 AM

To: Scott

Subject: Certficate of Disposal, Foothill Mini Mart, Drum Removal, 6600 Foothill Blvd, Oakland

Hi Scott,
Attached is a Certificate of Disposal for the 7 drums we removed from this site.

Regards,

Joseph Clatterbuck
Project Assistant
Integrated Wastestream Management Inc



1945 Concourse Drive

San Jose, CA 95131-1708

Fax: (916) 688-8342

Cell: (408) 836-6591

Email: iwm-pml@sbcglobal.net




